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Friday 1st March 2024 
 

Dear Parents/carers, 
 
We have started the new month today and are looking forward to so many exciting learning 
opportunities and activities. This week we have been thinking about the transfiguration of Jesus 
and how we can listen to God, listen to others and really actively listen and encourage our 
friends and family.  
 

We have had lovely news in the form of a letter from the Minister of Schools regarding our 
exceptional progress for KS2 SATS (see attached). A huge well done to all of the school team, 
pupils and families!  
 

We are really enjoying working with the Peace Foundation and our Y5 and Y6 children will be 
taking part in a special Graduation assembly on Thursday 14th March at 10.00am. This will be a 
lovely celebration of the work the children have done related to being Peace Ambassadors. This 
will be attended by some of the founders of the charity and Y5 and Y6 parents are welcome to 
also attend.  
 

This week we said goodbye to Nicky Farrell, who has been working with us for a number of years 
supporting children with their mental health and wellbeing with 1 to 1 sessions. We send her a 
huge thanks for this support and wish her well in her future career.  
 

Our Pupil Leadership Team have met again this term with Mr Shaw, our Chair of Governors, to 
share ideas about school from the children’s perspective.  
 

Reminders:  
Thursday 7th March: World Book Day - Children can wear pyjamas for school and will be 
decorating plates with the favourite book/character. There are lots of reading activities planned 
for this special day. 
 

Y7 Allocation day: If you have any queries regarding your child’s allocation please contact the 
school office to make an appointment and we can direct you towards any next steps. 
 

Friday 8th March: Y3 trip to Williamson Tunnels as part of their History curriculum focus.  
 

Thank you for your support  
 
Mrs G Murphy  
Head Teacher 

                                                                                   


